The Lucile and Earl W. Miller Music Endowed Scholarship

Lucile and Earl W. Miller moved to Plainview and Wayland in 1957 from Dallas,
where she was Elementary Director and he was Organist at First Baptist Church.
Mr. Miller has taught many organ and piano students as well as many music
classes here at Wayland. He was instrumental in the planning of the Wick’s organ
in Harral Memorial Auditorium. Through the years he has been a friend and



